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The owners of 162 Saliken Dr, Wes and Rosie Thompson, are applying for a variance for two
concrete walls that frame the driveway. The variance requested is a height extension at the

intersection of the house and wall to hold back the required back fill to finish constructing the
driveway.

To the owners of 168 Saliken Drive,

These walls can be seen in the attached drawings, on the North end of the property.

As owners of 168 Saliken Drive, by signing this document signifies your support in this matter, taking
a stance that vou are not opposed to the increased height for walls that frame the driveway.
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